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It is in moments of crisis
that our goal to
strengthen and build
resilient communities is
truly tested. In the
aftermath of Hurricane
Helene, we saw the
immediate need to
provide essential
resources to families
struggling to recover.

In 2025, we are building
resilient communities,
one family at a time, and
we invite you to join us in
this campaign. 

Thank you for your
unwavering support and
for helping us build
resilient families and
communities throughout
Western North Carolina. 

April 01, 2025

Dear Friends and Community Partners of Region A Partnership for Children, 

In September 2024, Hurricane Helene’s devastating impact on our region served as a
stark reminder of the unpredictable challenges families face. At Region A Partnership for
Children, we witnessed firsthand the strength and resilience of our community, but also
the urgent need to bolster our preparedness for future emergencies. 

Driven by our mission to improve the quality of life for young children and families, we
are launching a campaign to provide emergency preparedness kits to families across
our region. 

Our goal is to raise $10,000 to ensure that our most vulnerable families have
the necessary supplies to face future challenges with wisdom and confidence.
These kits will contain essential items such as: 

First-aid supplies 
Non-perishable food and water 
Flashlights, radios, and batteries 
Emergency blankets 
And other vital resources 

We believe that by investing in the preparedness of our families, we are investing in
the future of our communities. As we strive to create a nurturing and loving
environment for every child, we must also ensure their safety and security. 

Your generous contribution will directly impact the lives of families in our region,
empowering them to face future challenges with greater resilience. 

Please consider making a donation today. 
Every dollar brings us closer to our goal of $10,000. 

You can donate online at rapc.org or by mailing your check and the form below to: 

Region A Partnership for Children 
116 Jackson Street, Sylva, NC 28779

Sincerely, 
 
Janice M. Edgerton 
Executive Director, Region A Partnership for Children 
828-586-0661 · jedgerton@rapc.org 

Building resilient
communities, one

family at time. 

Thank you for joining us in 

Please indicate that your donation is for ‘Emergency
Preparedness Kits’ either on your check or in the
description if paying by Venmo or PayPal.


